
 

   

  
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

Quadient Statement 
 

Paris, December 3, 2020 

 

Following the letter addressed to Quadient's Board of Directors by the company Teleios Capital Partners LLC and 
made public on November 25, 2020, Quadient indicates that its Board of Directors has responded today to the 
letter. 

Quadient’s response is publicly accessible and can be viewed at this link. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contacts 

Laurent Sfaxi 
+33 (0)1 45 36 61 39 
l.sfaxi@quadient.com 
financial-communication@quadient.com 

 OPRG Financial 
Fabrice Baron 
+33 (0)1 53 32 61 27 
fabrice.baron@oprgfinancial.fr 
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